
 

 

“CHRISTMAS IN 

JULY”     

DRINKS 
 

 

 

 

The AICLA – SA 
Division would like to 
invite members to join 

together in a social 
environment to chat 
about the year so far 

and what the rest of the 
year might hold. 

 

We will be holding 
drinks at  

The Saracen’s 
Head Hotel, 

Carrington Street, 
Adelaide,  

on  

Thursday, 26th 
July 2018, from 
4.30pm till 7pm.   

 
Drinks & Nibbles will 

be provided. 

 

We look forward to 
catching up with 

everyone who can 
attend. 

 

Please RSVP so we can 
confirm numbers and 
make sure the event 

caters for everyone!!! 
 

RSVP : 
20 July 2018 

sballard@ydr.net.au 

 


